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October 17, 2014 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING & ABC LEGAL MESSENGER
Mr. Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W.

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:
WUTC v. PacifiCorp D/B/A Pacific Power & Light Company

Docket UE-100749
Dear Mr. King:

Enclosed please find, for filing in the above-referenced docket, the original and eleven (11) copies of the confidential version of Public Counsel’s Comments in Response to PacifiCorp’s Compliance Filing.  Also enclosed are the original and one (1) copy of the redacted version.  

Please note that these comments are designated as confidential per the Protective Order issued in WUTC Docket UE-100749, as well as per WAC 480-07-160.

Sincerely,

Simon ffitch 
Senior Assistant Attorney General

Public Counsel

(206) 389-2055
SJf:cm
cc:
Service List (via E-mail and First Class Mail)

Gregory J. Kopta, ALJ (via E-mail only)


